
Better transport

If you want an economy to grow faster you need to create transport systems
that allow people and goods to get about easily and at sensible cost.

For years under all 3 main parties in Parliament the U.K. has followed an
anti car,truck and van policy. Nationalised roads have been kept in short
supply. Road management has often been designed to impede vehicles seeking to
use them

Despite this people and companies have continuously decided road vehicles are
the most flexible and useful means of getting about for all but the shortest
distances where walking is best. People value the way their car or van is
always available when they want it and will leave when they wish. They like
the ability to get to virtually every address in the country allowing door to
door travel,

Governments prefer rail. Rail does not allow address to address travel unless
you live next to a station and want to make a visit to a business or company
next to another station, You are limited in what you can carry onto a train
and place in the rack, whilst you can get plenty of things in your car or
van. Rail only goes when they want to, and may let you down with delay or
cancellation. You need to work out how to get to the departure station and
from the arrival station. The fare can be high.

Sending more goods by rail could be an excellent idea but it needs sidings
for the delivery point and single waggon marshalling to allow smaller
consignments than a trainload. It is possible to use containers, picking them
up with tractor units for short end delivery trips.

It is not going to be practical to go shopping by train. Trains dont have
stops at schools for the school run. The small business providing service at
home for people needs a flexible van to get around and fit enough in during
the day. Tomorrow we will look at how to configure our roads for growth,
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